
Meeting between President Rana and Ambassador Philippe  
 
Meeting between Ambassador Philippe Le Gall High Commissioner, High Commission 
of the Republic of Seychelles Based in New Delhi and President of the Federation of 
Nepalese Chambers of Commerce and Industry(FNCCI) Ms Bhawani Rana discussed 
on trade and investment potentials between Nepal and Seychelles in New Delhi, India 
on 3rd July, 2018. 
 
Welcoming the Nepali delegation led by FNCCI President Bhawani Rana, Philippe Le 
Gall, Ambassador of Seychelles at the meeting mentioned about huge potentials 
between the two countries in the areas of tourism, fishery, and financial products, 
among others.  
 
Ambassador Gall expressed his happiness to extend bilateral relations with Nepal and 
Seychelles through Chamber to Chamber to relations for which FNCCI as an Apex 
Business Chamber of Nepal, and Seychelles Chamber of Commerce can work jointly 
for enhancing economic activities. 
 
Ms. Bhawani Rana, President of FNCCI, at the meeting explored about tourism 
potentials between the two countries in a changed millennium with innovative way. She 
appreciated the economic progress done by Seychelles which can also be learnt by the 
country like Nepal and organize bilateral activities for better economic ties.  
 
Ms Bhawani Rana expressed thanks for his valuable time to Ambassador for giving time 
in a short notice. And the relations between two countries will be strengthened through 
better coordination for which FNCCI is ready to support, she remarked. 
 
Mr Chandi Raj Dhakal, vice chair of SAARC CCI stressed on effective way of exploiting 
trade and economic potentials that exist in a globalized context. Vice chair of SAARC 
CCI at the meeting also expressed his remarks to strengthen Nepal-Seychelles trade 
and economic relations for economic benefits of both the countries through various 
ways.  
 
Mr Basudev Prasad Gautam, President of Nepal-Seychelles Chamber of Commerce 
and Industry was also present on the occasion. Mr Gautam appreciated the remarks 
expressed by Ambassador Philippe in relation to trade and economic prosperity through 
chamber-to chamber relations. He informed at the meeting to organize business 
delegations in near future to Seychelles and discuss about trade/tourism potential 
between the countries. 
 
Mr Gopal Prasad Tiwari, Officiating Director General of FNCCI and Secretary General 
of Nepal Seychelles Chamber of Commerce and Industry Mr Pradeep Khanal were also 
present on the occasion for expediting trade, business and bilateral relations in an 
effective way. 
 


